
H

CANADIAN PACIFIC RAILWAY CO.

TRAFFIC DEPARTMENT

OFFICE OF THE VICE-PRESIDENT
11th October,1927. 

H. 8015

MONTREAL

S/P

PERSONAL. .

Dear Sir Arthur,-

Referring to my letter of the 19th ultimo 

enclosing copies of Mr, Lanigan1 s letters.,

I shall appreciate it if, at your convenience,

yoxi will return them to me.

Your^ very truly,

«
%

General Sir Arthur W. Currie, G.O.U.G. 
Principal,

McGill University,
Montreal , Que.


